
 

 

 

        

Paris, 2
nd

 of October 2016 

 

To our stakeholders, 

 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 

preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of 

continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the 

principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.  

Every year, we release our COP between the 4
th

 and the 10
th

 of October. I just received on email 

asking us to publish the document today. Our COP will be ready to be released before Friday 7
th

 of 

October 2016. 

We hereby ask for an extension period of one week in order to be able to post a COP that describes 

our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

Matthieu Riché 

Head of Group Casino CSR  

 


